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A successful meeting of the Welsh Chronicles Research Group was held in Glasgow on 12th July. Attendees heard three very interesting papers: from Owain Wyn Jones, on the partisan perspectives of Brut y Tywysogyon’s thirteenth-century Strata Florida source; from Rebecca Try, on Y Casgliad Brith and Y Cwtta Cyfarwydd, previously unexplored Latin chronicles in the Red Book of Hergest; and from Henry Gough-Cooper, on a twelfth-century chronicle text embedded in the Breviate and Cottonian chronicles.

The beta version of the Welsh Chronicles Research Group’s website was also presented to the group; possible improvements to the format and contents were discussed. It was also decided that the 2016 meeting should be a day event of wider scope than our two previous meetings in Glasgow and Bangor. This convivial discussion about Welsh chronicles took place over a bottle of Oban single malt, purely as a tribute to our Scottish surroundings.
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